
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Press release on November 15, 2018 
 

 

NGM extends trading until 20:00 for Exchange Traded Products 
 
 
The Nordic Growth Market stock exchange is pleased to announce that trading will be available 
in all four Nordic countries until 20:00 CET commencing November 19, 2018. 

 
“We have seen an increasing demand from investors for quite some time to offer trading post the regular 
close and we are happy to enable trading on instruments linked to e.g. DAX, S&P500 and Commodities 
until 8 in the evening. On a European level, it is common for exchanges to keep the market open longer 
than our existing trading hours. We think it is about time that Nordic investors are offered the same 
opportunities. We have made efforts to make sure this will be done on a voluntary basis where the 
trading members and issuers of financial products are encouraged but not forced to participate in the 
late night trading”, says Tommy Fransson, Deputy CEO of NGM.  
 

 

For more information, please contact: 

  

Tommy Fransson       
Deputy CEO        
Nordic Growth Market        
+46 8 566 390 49      
tommy.fransson@ngm.se     
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About NGM 
 
Nordic Growth Market NGM AB (NGM) is an authorized stock exchange with operations in Sweden, Norway, Denmark and 
Finland. The exchange is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Boerse Stuttgart, the leading retail exchange in Germany. NGM offers a 
complete marketplace for exchange traded products and provides a complete platform for companies wishing to list shares. For 
more information about NGM, visit www.ngm.se. Follow us on LinkedIn and Twitter. 
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